CORPORATE SERVICES LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING
29TH MARCH, 2004


 fillin "end time" 
PRESENT:
Councillors Bill Hinds and Joe Murphy

Graham Chinn, Stephen Fryer, Alan Eastwood, Eric Halton, Mike Relph, 
John Spink and Alan Westwood
· Record of meeting held on 22nd March, 2004 - noted.

· Write off of irrecoverable council tax liabilities amounting to £622,000 - approved.

· Entering into an agreement for the purchase of Oracle licences, subject to formal legal negotiation - approved.

· One voluntary severance application from Corporate Services - approved.

· Members mobile advice bureaux - Graham Chinn and Chris Southern to evaluate proposal, with a view to implementing it on a restricted pilot basis following the Municipal Elections in June, 2004, after which a full appraisal will be submitted to COSSIG for consideration.

· Finance Division performance against service plan targets and other performance issues for February, 2004 - noted, subject to a more detailed analysis, in respect of sickness monitoring, being submitted at the next briefing.

· Members Allowances - Alan Eastwood to re-circulate, to all members, the current guidelines with regard to the submission and payment of members’ allowances, particularly those relating to hotel accommodation.

· Budget Strategy 2005/06-2007/08 - noted.

· Proposals for capital expenditure – following schemes approved

· The Beacon Centre - £1,478,161

· Guild Hall Community Centre - £111,991

· Refurbishment of Wallness Bridge - £78,000

R:\status\working\admin\pmin\cslm290304.doc

